
NA Trading offers new opportunities to be green, earn green! 

 
MINNEAPOLIS, MN (Jan. 08, 2021) – NA Trading and Technology, provider of the 
best value aftermarket copier parts and supplies, is expanding the scope of our 
Recycle Program to include photoconductive developer units (PCDU), 
developer units and image transfer belt units, categories of products previously 
not eligible. To celebrate the expansion of a program that keeps truckloads of 
waste out of landfills each year, we’re offering credits to the folks who send us 
certain cores. 
 
As manufacturers continue to move toward unit-based replacement parts, we 
see a future where more products reach landfills before the end of their useful 
life. That’s a future we want to prevent. We intend to build off our success 
restoring drum units to life and do the same for certain dev units and imaging 
units. Copier dealers will benefit from the introduction of high-performing 
alternatives to OEM parts into the marketplace. 
 
As of today, you can earn credits when you send us specific Ricoh developer 
units, drum units and PCDUs, and we continue to offer credits for certain Canon 
drum units as well. You can find exactly which units are eligible for credits at 
natrading.com/about-us-recycling. NA Trading and Technology will pay to ship 
the spent units to our facility in Minneapolis. 
 
To learn more about our Recycle Program and the work we do to ensure our 
products provide quality and value, call 800-231-8434 and speak with your 
dedicated product specialist. 
 
Contact: 
Amy Dills, Sales Manager 
adills@natading.com 
800-231-8434 
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